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Important Notice: Change in Licensing Procedure 
 

Effective June 1st 2025, the Danish Wrestling Federation has discontinued the sale 
and issuance of wrestler licenses. In lieu of presenting a license at weigh-in, athletes 
are now required to present a valid government-issued ID, such as a national ID card 
or passport. 

We hope that the above practice will be acceptable at events in your respective 
countries. Please note that this change will of course not have any effect to UWW 
events. 

For any questions or further information, please contact us at info@brydning.dk. We 
aim to respond during regular business hours. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 


